Hicks Morley

Hicks .
15220 https://hicksmorley.com

FTR Now

Are You Ready for Bill 168? Preventing Workplace Violence and Bill 168 — A Guide
for Employers

Date: May 18, 2010
Bill 168, the Occupational Health and Safety Amendment Act (Violence and Harassment in the Workplace), 2009 will come
into effect on June 15, 2010. Bill 168 requires employers to develop policies and programs to address workplace violence and

harassment and to assess the risk of violence in its workplace.

Hicks Morley has prepared Preventing Workplace Violence and Bill 168 — A Guide for Employers to help clients understand
your obligations under Bill 168. The Guide also includes helpful resources and suggested policies.

Download PDF of the Guide

If you need any assistance in developing policies and procedures to address your obligations under Bill 168, please contact
one of our Bill 168 team members: John J. Bruce at 416.864.7285, Kathryn L. Meehan at 519.883.3120, or Nadine Zacks at
416.864.7484 or your regular Hicks Morley lawyer.

The articles in this Client Update provide general information and should not be relied on as legal advice or opinion.This
publication is copyrighted by Hicks Morley Hamilton Stewart Storie LLP and may not be photo-copied or reproduced in any
form, in whole or in part, without the express permission of Hicks Morley Hamilton Stewart Storie LLP.©
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